
St Laurence Catholic Primary School 
Autumn Term Newsletter  9  -  November 2022 

Through God's grace, a community growing in knowledge and understanding.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s been another busy week, here, at St. Laurence. We held a meeting for parents on exciting 

changes to our curriculum and our Local Governing Body came into school to look at our   

culture of reading and the new reading curriculum. 

Thank you to both the parents who came to listen and the governors as it’s only when we 

work in partnership that we can truly provide the best education for our children. 

Our week was concluded by another visit from Fr. Simon who came to say Mass for Y5 and 

Y6. 

Please note we still have some vacancies in school. Adverts are attached to this newsletter. 

Warm regards 

Mrs McGhee Wallace and the team at St. Laurence 
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Committed to the words 

of Christ and the Gospel 

Values. 

 

 

 

 Head of School          

Mrs McGhee Wallace 

Assistant Head                          

Mrs Chalklin 

SENCo/Inclusion 

Mrs Harvey 

 

Our Classes 

Wrens   Miss Tanvir     

Skylarks Miss Armstrong-         

Mortlock   

Nightingales Miss Peck 

Kingfishers Mrs Chalklin 

Doves Mr Jiggins  

Quails Miss Ward 

Swallows Miss Corcoran 

Magpies Mr Fitt 

Owls Miss Beringer 

Kestrels Mr Pepper 

   

TERM DATES 

Autumn Term 

School closes for the 

Christmas break on 

Wednesday 21st               

December. 

PD Day 4th January 

Pupils return to school 

on 5th January 

 

 For yours and your           

children’s safety, please do 

not enter the car park unless 

you have permission to do so, 

in your car. 

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant                                                                                                                                  

Mrs Rokitnicka      Miss Tu                

 

                                                               

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/


Parent Meetings are being held in school, face-

to-face. 

If you haven’t yet booked an appointment, 

please contact the School Office to do so. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Mrs McGhee Wallace 

Head of School 





  

 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

Click here for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Online 

Safety 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers


15/11/22 - Parent Evening 

16/11/22 - Parent Evening 

06/12/22 - YR Nativity Dress Rehearsal 

07/12/22 - YR Nativity Performance at 2.15 p.m. 

08/12/22 - KS1 Advent Service at 2.30 p.m. 

13/12/22 - KS1 Nativity Dress Rehearsal  

14/12/22 - KS1 Nativity Performances – 2.15 p.m. and 5.30 p.m. 

21/12/22 - Carol Service, in school, at 2 p.m. 
 










